
                       Minutes of Parish Council meeting held on October 1st 2019 

 

1. The Chairman Mr Clifford Foxton reminded the meeting of audio and visual recording. 
2. Apologies were received from Mr John Elphinstone 
3. Minutes of previous meeting were read, approved and signed as a correct record. 
4. Over hanging branches on the stone bridge by the Hall were discussed, the Clerk to write to 

the Environmental agency, as the National trust had not taken any action. 
5. The standing orders was looked at and approved  
6. The planning application 15/00229/FUL for Mr and Mrs Spencer was discussed as it would 

appear the stable, tack room/feed store were beginning to look very different to the normal 
stable construction. However, Mr James Bradley, agent for the Nunnington Estate had 
written to RDC with his concerns. It was decided to keep an eye on the progress. 

7. It was decided to discuss any planning applications and the trees over the bridge at the Hall 
and email concerning climate change at the next meeting 

8. Date of next meeting Tuesday February 11th at 7.00 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.45 pm 


